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We would like to extend a thank you to our entire school community for an amazing school 

year. This year like all years we celebrate our success both academically and athletically. We had our 

Envirothon team finish 4th in the entire province. We had a group of students attend a National 

Leadership conference in New Brunswick. Our JV girls’ volleyball team brought home a provincial 

championship banner. The Varsity Girls Volleyball and Basketball teams were both Provincial Finalists. 

Students were very successful at Track and Field Provincials with personal best and a few became 

Provincial Champions. Most of our teams were able to capture Zone 5 banners in their respective sports. 

Thank you to all our staff and community coaches for the hours and hours of time they dedicated to our 

students at Warren Collegiate.  We are continuing along with support from the Community and beyond 

to the Upgrade our Track Project. We are underway with phase 1 set to start very soon. Through many 

initiatives like the WCI Coffee House, Track Raffle, and Grants we would like to say thank you for all the 

support. 

We have just concluded Year 5 of the Interlake School Division’s Continuous Improvement Plan 

which saw our school set goals and carry out these goals throughout the school year. Even though we 

will be working on some new school goals next year as the new ISD Continuous Improvement Plan 

begins, we will also continue to focus on numeracy, literacy and wellbeing along with student 

connection to learning. Our new Focus Areas in order to provide High-Quality Learning Opportunities 

include: 

#1: Accessible - if every learner can and will learn, in their own ways, in their own time.   

#2: Equitable – if every learner is valued and authentically represented in their education.  

#3: Responsive – if every learner experiences relevant and responsive curriculum and programming. 

We will continue to move forward with our Math running all year at the grade 9 level to bolster 

the foundation of mathematics to foster a deeper understanding. With Literacy we will continue to help 

students build confidence and willingness to engage with language in order to acquire, construct and 

communicate meaning in all aspects of daily living.  

 We continued our plan from last year, by running several Wellness Weeks through-out the 

school year where staff and students participated in a variety of activities. An activity that went very 

well was “The Hunger Games”. Our plan will be to continue with school wide activities to build school 

community. A huge thank you to our staff and students who are apart of the Leadership Team for all 

they do to help build a great school culture here at Warren Collegiate. We were able to have our grade 8 

transition afternoon, with a barbecue and a scavenger hunt in the middle of June. This afternoon is 

designed to alleviate some anxieties leading up to the start of high school for our new grade 9 class. We 

are so excited with the upcoming school year for 2024-2025. We would again like to thank our school 

community for the support that we have received. As we look forward to next September, our goals will 

remain intact with some new goals added. Take care and have a safe and enjoyable summer! 


